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Mark and Lorraine,
This is a friendly reminder that your 2015 Pretreatment Annual Report is due 03/01/16.
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

 

From: Pemberton, Layne 
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 11:19 AM
To: 'Lorraine Murtha'
Subject: El Dorado Water South AR0033723 Status/Progress Report
 
Larraine,
Just a heads-up that the Status/Progress Report for South Plant is due 1/1/16. The report should
cover the following:
 
Progress towards attaining the Final Effluent Limitations for
Total Recoverable Copper, Total Recoverable Selenium,
Total Recoverable Cyanide, and sub-lethal P. promelas and
C. dubia.  Initial Progress Report must detail how the permittee
plans to come into compliance with the Total Recoverable
Copper, Total Recoverable Selenium, Total Recoverable
Cyanide, and sub-lethal P. promelas and C. dubia limits within
the remaining 2 years of the Interim period.
 

mailto:lorraine@eldoradowater.com
mailto:mark@eldoradowater.com
mailto:pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us






Thanks,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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